
Public Briefing  from the 
 
 

 
 
June 15th, 2020 Update on COVID-19  
(as of 4:00 p.m.) 
 

The North Shore is currently in Phase C of the 
reopening plan as of Friday, June 12th: North Shore 
businesses, organizations and residents should now 
follow the Phase C guidelines on our website. 
 

Read the letter on our decision to move forward. 
 

See the NSHD Phase C detailed guidelines and the chart 

with guidance for each of the phases.  

We encourage everyone to continue to practice physical 

distancing (at least 6 feet) and to wear a face mask in 

public places to slow the spread of COVID-19. The 

primary method of transmission is via respiratory droplets 

when people are in close contact (within 6 feet) for a 

prolonged period of time (10 minutes or greater). By 

staying physically distant from others and wearing a face 

covering, the risk of transmission is significantly lower. It 

is also important to wash your hands often, to clean and 

disinfect frequently used surfaces, and to monitor for 

signs and symptoms of COVID-19. If you develop 

symptoms, it is recommended you self-isolate and seek 

testing.   

 

Mass Gatherings Guidance: Under Phase C in the 

North Shore, it is highly recommended that both indoor 

and outdoor gatherings do not exceed 50 individuals. This 

includes, but is not limited to, events at private homes 

with non-household members; public gatherings such as 

parades, weddings, funerals, conferences, festivals, 

concerts, sporting events; and gatherings at public parks 

COVID-19 Cases to Date 

North Shore (includes Bayside, Brown Deer, 
Fox Point, Glendale, River Hills, Shorewood, 
Whitefish Bay - as of June 15th, 2020) 
 

244 Cumulative Confirmed Cases (+5 since 6/12)                           
 

23 active cases being managed and monitored (-5) 
 

206 cases resolved - people have recovered and been 
removed from isolation by NSHD (+10) 
 
14 deaths (+0) 
 

1 transfer out of our jurisdiction (+0)  
 
4,878 contacts and/or suspect cases we have triaged 
and processed 

Milwaukee County (as of June 15th, 2020) 
 

9,588 Cumulative Confirmed Cases (+77) 
  
350 deaths (+0) 

Wisconsin (as of June 15th, 2020) 
 

22,932 Cumulative Confirmed Cases (+174) 
 
403,447  People with Negative Results (+6,081) 
 

694 deaths (+2)   

Gating Criteria (last updated June 15th, 2020) 
Source: MKE County Office of Emergency Management 

Dashboard under “Key Indicators” tab – updated every Mon. 

& Thurs. at 12 p.m.  

“Testing” moved from red to yellow. 
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https://www.nshealthdept.org/CommunicableDiseases/COVID19/GuidelinesforReopening.aspx
https://www.nshealthdept.org/Portals/NsHealthDept.org/Phase%20C_Cover%20Letter_FINAL_1.pdf
https://www.nshealthdept.org/Portals/NsHealthDept.org/NSHD%20Phase%20C_Reopening%20Plan%20_Final.pdf
https://www.nshealthdept.org/Portals/NsHealthDept.org/Phases%20Table%20Phase%20C_NSHD%20Edits.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html
https://county.milwaukee.gov/EN/COVID-19


or other communal spaces. The CDC released guidance on best practices for hosting and attending 

gatherings: Click Here.  

 

The Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation (WEDC) is now 

accepting applications for their We’re All In Small Business Grant: 

The grant is funded by the federal Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic 

Security (CARES) Act and will provide $2,500 grants to 30,000 Wisconsin 

small businesses. The online application is available for one week from 8 

a.m. Monday, June 15, through 11:59 p.m. Tuesday, June 23. For more 

information and to apply: Click Here 

 
The University of Wisconsin System announced that it will welcome students back to campus for 
the fall 2020 semester: The UW System Plan Ahead Team and various sub-teams are providing  
recommendations for individual UW institutions to utilize when developing plans for the 2020-21 academic 
year. Read more on practices that Wisconsin universities are planning on implementing to create safer 
learning and living environments: Click Here. 
 
This graph displays the total 
number of positive and 
negative test results received 
per day in the North Shore, as 
well as the percent of test 
results that were positive (3 
day rolling average). A total of 
approximately 4,624 COVID-19 
tests have been conducted in 
the North Shore as of 2:30 p.m. 
on June 15th.  With a population 
of approximately 65,000 in the 
North Shore, this indicates that 
7.1% of the North Shore 
population has been tested at 
this time.  
 
This is a rapidly evolving 
situation and we encourage you to frequently monitor the DHS website for updates, as well as the NSHD 
website. Additional information on COVID-19 can be found on the CDC website. 

Follow us on social media for updates:  
Facebook: North Shore Health Department  
Instagram: nshealthdept                                    
Twitter: NSHealthDept 
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https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/large-events/considerations-for-events-gatherings.html
https://wedc.org/programs-and-resources/wai-small-business-grant/
https://www.wisconsin.edu/news/archive/uw-system-announces-students-will-return-to-campus-in-fall/
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/covid-19/index.htm
http://www.nshealthdept.org/CommunicableDiseases/COVID19.aspx
http://www.nshealthdept.org/CommunicableDiseases/COVID19.aspx
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

